
ON STANDING 

STANDING in silent protest, holding a placard 
and wearing a black sash, has been this orga

nisation's way of expressing dissent (or the past 
nearly 27 years. 

For all of that period I have been one of those 
who have stood, in rain or sunshine, heat or cold, 
night or day, deriving personal satisfaction from 
the knowledge that my poster has expressed a 
viewpoint I endorse, and feeling grateful for the 
opportunity to join my colleagues in the unceasing 
battle of the Black Sash for justice and fair dealing 
lor all in our country. 

I have had my share of public abuse and of 
public support, of tomatoes or eggs or approba-
lion. But never before have I experienced such an 
almost tangible wave of anger and hatred surging 
towards me from passing motorists as on the 
morning I shared a stand with SHEENA DUNCAN 

against the re-imposition of a banning order on 
WINNIE MANDELA. 

Taking it in turns we held posters saying, 'WIN
NIE MANDELA and Hundreds More Banned or De
tained' and 'Justice Is Dead!' It is hard to know 
what it was that so infuriated the public. Was it the 
name of 'Mandela?' or was it the unpalatable truth 
about justice? or was it simply the evidence that 
there are still people who dare defy Government 
Policy or question the morality of its actions? 

It is, of course, not surprising that those who 
support a Government that can perpetrate insti
tutionalised violence against its citizens should in 
turn have scant regard for the rights or the dignity 
of those who dissent, and should express their 
disregard in so violent and unedifying a fashion, 
Such behaviour does no credit to the society which 
engenders it 
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